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From: June Burnet 
Sent: Saturday, 6 January 2024 7:26 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Should this proposal for a New Stadium be approved, it would kill the Golden Goose on Tasmanian Tourism, tourist visit 
Tasmania to see the tourist sites, natural unspoilt areas and especially heritage city buildings, it is unique without the 
ugliness of this proposed stadium on the foreshore. Unfair to Tasmanians having to pay off the debt for the next twenty 
years? Unfair to our kids, the next generation paying off the debt too, when this enormous expense is required 
elsewhere in health, education, housing for Tasmanians. I wholeheartedly endorse the the submission made by Our 
Place - Hobart. June Burnet 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

My concerns with attempts by the Tasmanian Government and in particular the Premier, with NOT being honest with 
the Tasmanian people, signing up secret deals with the AFL without plans or costing, NOT passed through Treasury, 
changing Planning Policies in readiness for the Stadium approval process, setting up (hand picking) committee groups 
before anything approved, to make the approval process run through the new policy rules, ignoring the people. The two 
sufficient stadiums we have will die! Especially York Park, Launceston, which is central to Tasmanians and parking 
infrastructure already in place, why try to fix something that is NOT broken? Killing democracy big time, no thought for 
Tasmanians its as its has always been, for the investors, developers, if the planning rules don’t suit them, then they get 
changed to suit. Remember it’s Public land and Public money you are dealing with. June Burnet 

Yours faithfully, 

June Burnet 
 




